
EDEN WATER WORKS COMPANY 
PO BOX 13 

EDEN, UTAH  84310 
801-791-1772 

 
 

October 29, 2014 
 
Weber County Planning Commission 
2380 Washington Boulevard 
Ogden, Utah  84401 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Re: Sandhill Crane Cluster Subdivision, 2500 N 5700 E  
      Blake Wahlen, Developer 
 
Please accept this letter as confirmation that subject to the terms listed 
below, Eden Water Works Company (EWWC) will service and manage the 
culinary water and related services to the proposed Eden Subdivision. 
 
Terms: 
The Developer will run an 8” line to the west intersection @ 5600 E and 
tie in as per EWWC requirements. EWWC feels proper fire protection 
cannot be provided with the existing 4” water line that is currently 

installed. The new development will be required to have a new 8” C900 
DR18 PVC line, Mueller Gate Valves, Mueller Centurion Fire Hydrants, 
and 1” water services for lots.  
 
If EWWC certified water operators are not the hired Excavator to install 
the lines in the new development, EWWC will charge the developer daily 
inspection fees to verify all work meets EWWC standards.  
 
If you have any questions or need further information you may contact 
Thom Summers, Certified Water Operator for EWWC, @ 801-430-2695. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Calvin Welling, President 
Board of Trustees 
Eden Water Works Company 


